
At Great Lakes Pilotage Authority in Cornwall 
Workers at the Great Lakes Pilotage Authority (GLPA), are on strike as 
of November 18, 2019. These workers are represented by the Union 
of Canadian Transportation Employees (UCTE), a Component of the 
Public Service Alliance of Canada (PSAC). 

PSAC/UCTE Local 00057, are the dispatchers and office staff at GLPA 
and they have been without a contract since June 30, 2016. The 
workers are integral to the operation of the seaway and the millions in 
economic trade that flow through it.  

In addition, this work is important to the wellbeing of Canadians and 
the environment, with nuclear waste and oil transported along these 
waterways, we need to ensure the safe operations of these routes. 

STRIKE ALERT!



Please help us get a fair deal by contacting Michèle Bergevin, 
Chief Executive Officer at GLPA at:  

mbergevin@glpa-apgl.com or by telephone 613-933-2991 ext. 3

This round of bargaining has been extremely 
difficult. In an attempt to reach a fair contract, 
we have gone through the process of  
conciliation and mediation and we still have not 
reached a fair agreement.  

This is why we have chosen to take strike 
action and why we need your help!  
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